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Carole J. Washbum : LT '
Secretary ’ -
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250 e -
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 - ~ e

Dear Ms, Washbumn:

Encloscd please find two copies of revisions for Tarift Number 4 for Rabanco LTD, d.b.a. Lynnwood
Disposal and Maltby Division. This change in the tariff reflects the change in commodity credit for
residential customers in Appendix A from a credit of $1.89 to a credit of $1.86. In the Appendix B area it
is a change from a $.44 debit to a $1.86 credit. The multi family customers change is from & credit of $.43

to a credit of $.21 per yard. Enclosed are the accounting work papers. We are filing a Loss than Statutory
Notice request.

These changes are jointly due to the overall change in year over year commodity values and also reflect the
rate impact of the implementation of RCW 81.77.185. This allows the Company to retain up to 30% of the
value from the sale of the commodities received from its Customers. The proposed changes in these rates
will be September 1, 2004. The Customer baze will be aotified via the next billing cycle.

T have also attached our Recycle and Revenue sharing plan. This plan describes our program, how we plan
on tracking our progress, and how the money reccived will be used to incrcase recycling,

If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2448.

Chris Guimond
Region Finance Manager




